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ITEM C.208 

FOR INFORMATION 
 

 

Office of Interfaith Relations Update 

 

 

Christine Hong has been in the Office of Theology and Worship for just over a year working in Interfaith 

Relations.  Over the past year she has worked intensively on the Interreligious stance, a statement that, if 

approved by the General Assembly, would set the direction for future interfaith work.  This statement is 

being sent to the Assembly through the General Assembly Committee on Ecumenical and Interreligious 

Relations.  In addition, Christine has worked closely with the U.N. office and the Sikh community.  She 

has worked closely with the Young Adult initiative to do interfaith work with Presbyterian Young Adults. 

    

 


